GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
POLICE HEADQUARTERS::ITANAGAR

NO.PHQ/PER-113/2014 Dated Itanagar the ;z}fﬁ\ Aug'2018

NOTICE

It has come to notice of the undersigned that there are rumors
regarding the issue of call letters for the recruitment of the post of Head-Constable
(T/RT). In this regard, it is to clarify that the process of preliminary scrutiny is still

going on and hence issuing of call letters does not arise at this stage.

On completion of scrutiny of applications and documents the
department will list out the names of accepted and rejected candidates so that the
candidates can update themselves regarding claims and objections, if any, about their

candidature through the Arunachal Pradesh Police website www.arunpol.nic.in.

It is reiterated that all the candidates who have applied for any post in
the Arunachal Pradesh Police department should not be taken away, in any manner,

by such rumor mongers in social media like Facebook, Whatsapp etc.

Any clarification on recruitment matter may be enquired from SP

Recruitment, PHQ, Itanagar. /

(Kime Aya) IPS
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, Itanagar
Arunachal Pradesh

Memo NO.PHQ/PER-113/2014 Dated Itanagar the 2™ Aug'2018

Copy to:

1. The Director of Information and Public Relation, Govt. of A.P. Naharlagun with
the request to publish the above clarification in the leading local newspapers.

2. All SsP AP for wide publicity.

3. The principal PTC B/Dewa, SP (T), Commandant 1st,2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th [RBN,
Commandant 1st & 2nd AAPBN for wide publicity.

4. In charge, Computer cell, PHQ, for uploading the aboveynotice in the website of

Arunachal Pradesh Police.
Asstt. Inspector Gae%(e al of Police (E)

Police Headquarters, Itanagar
Arunachal Pradesh
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